
 
 
 
             

 
 

Proposed Parking Restrictions and Parking Bay Alterations – Abbey Street and Abbey 
Place, Faversham 

 
A request was received, via a report to the Swale Joint Transportation Board, from the Abbey 
Neighbourhood Association (ANA) to investigate the possibility of installing passing places to 
improve vehicle movements and amend some parking bays in Abbey Street and Abbey Place in 
Faversham. ANA stated that due to the physical constraints of the highway, there are substantial 
sections of the road which only allow one vehicle to pass at a time. Consequently, vehicles are 
frequently required to use a few unintentional passing places in Abbey Street to negotiate vehicles 
travelling in the opposite direction. 
 
The proposals consist of installing three sections of double yellow lines, which would act as 
passing places for vehicles to pull into. The three locations are between No.64 and 65, 92 and 94 
and 99 and 100 Abbey Street, as shown on the plans included, with the latter areas being existing 
spaces. There are also proposals to extend the parking bay outside No.78/79 Abbey Street by one 
vehicle length and install a new parking bay in Abbey Place on the north side, to provide parking 
for two vehicles. These new bays will replace the three parking spaces lost by installing the 
proposed double yellow lines. See plans enclosed. We would be most grateful to receive your 
views as to whether you support or object to the proposals. The responses received will be 
included in a report and submitted to the Swale Joint Transportation Board in December 2020 to 
consider and make any recommendations. Please note comments unrelated to the proposals will 
not be included in the report.  
 
Please e-mail your comments to us at engineers@swale.gov.uk or alternatively complete the reply 
slip below and return to Swale Borough Council, Engineering Services, Swale House, East Street, 
Sittingbourne, Kent, ME10 3HT, by Friday 6th November 2020. A space has also been provided 
to allow you to add any further comments you may have. Thank you for taking the time to respond. 
 
Proposed Parking Restrictions and Parking Bay Alterations – Abbey Street and Abbey 
Place, Faversham 
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 I Support the proposals   I Object to the proposal 
    

Name & Address Comments 
    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this consultation 
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